On May 17th, Board Member Sandra Richmond submitted the following question regarding Board Item IN2 - General Liability Settlement/ Jane Doe

Question:
What happened to person providing supervision, or lack thereof?

Response:
The lack of supervision was not attributed to one individual, but rather to our program, which possibly allowed this student too much independence. The child left the campus on her own and perhaps should have been watched more closely, so as to avoid this poor decision (leaving campus) when she was not mentally able to make the correct decision. It seems to be a struggle, for our ESE programs between allowing more freedom and too much supervision. The concern is one reason we recommend settlement.
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